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I, and my family, strongly oppose SB 210. Voting by mail is crucial to the ability for 

rural Oregonians to be able to vote in our elections. Most of us do not have the time, 

means, or both to go many miles out of our way, away from our jobs and critical 

responsibilities, in order to stand in line on a single day to exercise our right to vote. 

SB 210 is a proposal for disenfranchisement of the voting population. 


